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Happy RVing 
 
Neither rain or rain or rain would keep the RVers from getting out again for fun and fellowship.  
Nineteen of the group headed for 49er Village in Plymouth for what was to be a four-day outing, finally 
on Wednesday the sun came out and the group did get in a series of bocce ball games.  The RV park had 
a great meeting room, and everyone could find their way there for good food, card games, and puzzles.  
At the meeting held Tuesday morning during breakfast the group was informed the parks are writing 
much stricter rules for all groups.  The new policy that was adopted will be that the first day fees will 
have to be paid when a rig signs up for an outing.  The host will let everyone know when the cutoff date 
for cancelling will be, when that date has arrived, the total fee for the number of days and any other fees 
known will have to be paid in full, to the host, no refunds can be expected if you cannot make the 
outing.  On Monday night, everyone went to the Mexican Restaurant just down the road from the park 
and had a great dinner.  Hopefully the next outing in Vacaville on May 14 to 18 will see clear skies 
and a warmer outing.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Betty’s only drinking coffee.          What a beauty!  Very difficult puzzle. 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


